Consultation on a new Joint Local Plan for Babergh and

Mid Suffolk is taking place between 21st August and 10th
November 2017.

The Joint Local Plan will inform how our Districts will
develop over the next 20 years.

Monday 2nd October — The Blackbourne Community Centre, Blackbourne Road, Eimswell, IP30 9GY

Wednesday 4th October — United Reformed Church, Ipswich Street, Stowmarket, IP14 1AD

Thursday 5th October — Eye Community Centre, Magdalen Street, Eye, IP23 7AJ

Monday 9th October - Tattingstone Village Hall, School Road, Tattingstone, IP9 2NA

Wednesday 11th October — Hadleigh Town Hall, The Guildhall, Market Place, Hadleigh, IP7 5DN

Thursday 12th October — Sudbury Town Hall, Old Market Place, Sudbury, CO10 1TL

All events will run from 2pm to 7pm.

To view the consultation online, and to comment, visit:
www.babergh.gov.uk/jointilocalplan
www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/jointlocalplan

Copies of the consultation document are also available to view in the
Councils’ offices and in libraries in the Districts.

localplan@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk
0300 123 4000 (select option 5, then option 4)

All comments must be received by 5pm on Friday 10th November 2017.

The events in Sudbury and Stowmarket will also include additional special ‘Vision
For Prosperity’ events for the two towns. The Councils are seeking views on the
public’s priorities for delivering projects within the towns. See more at www.babergh.
gov.uk/VVFPSudbury or www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/VFPStow and follow us on twitter at
#VFPSudbury and #VFPStow
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